JoAnn Keenan

Because our Puget Sound is a fragile salt water ecosystem, and because it is already blighted by
human-generated pollution, I believe it would be extremely irresponsible to allow even more
pollution to be generated, to the detriment of the environment and the people, including fishing,
recreation, water and air quality. And I particularly don't want us to allow the cruise ship industry to
cause more harm than it already has.

Please do not allow even more of this destructive activity in our waters and ports.



